
MILAN AREA SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

TUESDAY, November 17, 2020 

 

 

The workshop meeting of the Milan Area Schools Board of Education was called to order by 

President Vershum at 7:00 p.m. on November 17, 2020. 

 

Board Members Present: Vershum, Moccio, Cislo, Kiger, Landingham, Frait, Heikka 

 

Board Members Absent: None 

 

Staff Present: Bryan Girbach, Ryan McMahon, Lon Smith, Debra Nichols, Molly Jeppesen, 

Sara Burden, Miranda Laskowski, Amy Creten 

 

Guests Present: Tom Faro 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Public Comments:  

Molly Jeppesen of 1257 Day Rd, Milan, spoke to the Board regarding virtual learning. 

 

Motion by Cislo supported by Heikka to approve the technology purchases as outlined in 

Attachment A. All Ayes. Carried 7-0 

 

The Board received the First Reading of the Superintendent’s Self Evaluation as included in 

Attachment B 

 

Superintendent Girbach provided a 2020-2021 School Year Update to support the Board’s 

Reconfirmation of the Extended Continuity of Learning (ECOL) Plan 

 

Motion by Cislo supported by Frait to shift GSRP, ECSE, Young 5’s and K-8 to remote 

instruction after November 24, 2020.  All Ayes. Carried 7-0 

 

Superintendent’s Comments: None 

 

Assistant Superintendent’s Comments: None 

 

Student Board Member Comments: None 

 

Board Member Comments: 

  

• Board Member Moccio thanked the staff and community for being flexible and making 

safe decisions and being better prepared this time.  

• Board Member Cislo urged parents to self-monitoring their students before coming to 

school and encouraged all to make safe decisions. 



• Board Member Frait inquired about substitutes in the buildings.  Frait also announced 

that she is serving on the Washtenaw Association of School Boards as the Director of the 

Legislative Relations Network and will be reaching out to the Legislature on behalf of 

Milan Area Schools. 

• Board Member Vershum thanked the Milan High School staff for the good 

communication with their students.  Vershum thanked all administration and staff and 

encouraged parents to reach out to legislature if they want change. 

  

Public Comments: None   

 

Time of Adjournment: 7:51 p.m. 


